
BoMill appoints new CEO
BoMill AB has appointed Mr. Andreas Jeppsson as CEO (Chief Executive Officer). Mr. Jeppsson is 48 years old and will begin his
position on 1 September 2020.

Mr. Jeppsson has extensive experience from various managerial and technology key positions. For the last 20 years, he has worked for
Ecolean, a packaging and filling equipment supplier to the liquid food industry. Among other roles, he served as Ecolean's Manager
Director in China and the USA for three and four years, respectively. He has studied Business Economics at the Executive Foundation in
Lund, Sweden, and has completed the Transition to General Management Program at Insead in Fontainebleau, France.

-"I am honored to join BoMill and very much look forward to working with its talented team and its board of directors," says Mr. Jeppsson.
"BoMill's truly unique technology, as the world's leading supplier of single kernel grain quality sorting solutions, not only increases
agricultural efficiency but also helps improve food safety and security."

-"The upcoming capitalization, and the company's aim to become a listed company on the Nasdaq First North Growth Market, will give us
additional strength to market BoMill's innovative technology internationally," Mr. Jeppsson adds.
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